
 FLORENCE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT THREE  

  125 SOUTH BLANDING STREET 

 LAKE CITY, SC 29560 

 

Notice of Intent to Award        February 1, 2024 

FLO3-2024-001 NETWORK UPGRADES 

 
Florence County School District Three (the District) appreciates your interest in the District’s Network 
Upgrades RFP (FLO3-2024-001) for reimbursement through the Federal E-Rate Program. The District 
has completed the evaluations of the proposal responses and intends to award a contract to A3 
COMMUNICATIONS.  In accordance with the RFP and program rules, cost was the most heavily 
weighted aspect of the evaluation criteria.  

Contractor should not perform work on or incur any costs associated with the contract prior to the 
effective date of the contract AND the receipt of a Purchase Order from the District. The District 
assumes no liability for any expenses incurred prior to the effective date of the contract and issuance 
of a purchase order. The contract does not obligate the District until such a time that a Purchase 
Order is issued. 

Bidder’s right to protest as listed in the District’s procurement code applies to these award(s).  
Protest to be filed within 14 days of this notice with: 

 
FLORENCE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 3  

Superintendent 

125 South Blanding St., Lake City, SC 29560  

 
We appreciate your company submitting a proposal response and sincerely hope that you will 
participate in any future Request for Proposal solicitations the District posts.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Purchasing Department 

Florence County School District 3   


